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CHILDREN IN NEED
Pudsey ears and spotty tshirts
returned to us this month and

we  were delighted with the
amount we raised for

Children In Need this year.

SHARING OUR
SUCCESSES

A new project is underway to
share our successes across the

school while we are unable to join
together for assemblies

A FOND FAREWELL
This month we thanked a

special member of our team
for her wonderful service to

the school.

M o n t h l y  N e w s l e t t e r



THANK  YOU TO MRS JONES
This month we thanked Mrs Jones for all of
her hard work in her role as Lunchtime
Supervisor. The children made her a beautiful
card and presented her with a gift. 

Although we have been working
hard to keep our amazing school
wide community thriving this
half term, the current restrictions
on how we can gather has left us
all missing our assemblies and
cross school events where we
would usually celebrate our
successes together. 

It has been wonderful to see so
many stories of positivity and
achievement uploaded onto
Tapestry by parents and we are
really grateful to be able to
celebrate these within our class
groups so thank you for taking
them time to share them with us!

We are currently in the process of
creating a brand new display in
the hall which will be updated
every week so that the children
can all see who has been
achieving wonderful things across
the school when they eat their
lunches. The display will include:

Star of the Week
Every week each class teacher will
choose a star of the week and the
pupils will be added to our star of
the week section.

Achievements
This might be awards from sports
or other clubs, raising money for
charity or other things your child
has been involved in this month.

Special News
This might be birthdays, new
members to the family or any
other exciting news from your
child or family this month.

Acts of Kindness
As many of the activities our
children usually attend are
temporarily closed, we have a list
of Covid friendly ideas that the
children can have a go at if they
would like to.

Please keep sending in your
Tapestry uploads and pictures
and we look forward to sharing
them with you all next month!

SHARING OUR SUCCESS

CHILDREN IN NEED
Thank you to all of the children who donated to our Children in Need
fundraising. We were delighted to raise a total of £127 which is
wonderful! A big thank you to Mrs Lawley for donating the fabulous
cakes for the rafflle - the children tell us they were delicious!

CHRISTMAS CARDS
Children are welcome to write Christmas cards this year. Please ensure
all cards are in school by Friday 11th December, these will then be
quarantined and given out from 14th December. 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH
We are looking forward to our school Christmas dinner on Wednesday
16th December. Each class will have Christmas dinner in their bubble
with hats and jokes kindly provided by FOAS.  



NOTICE BOARDN o v e m b e r  2 0 2 0

11th December - Christmas Jumper Day
16th December -FOAS Christmas Raffle

18th December - Close for Christmas
4th January - PD Day

5th January - Spring Term Starts
15th—19th February Half Term

2nd—16th April Easter Break
19th April Summer Term Starts
31st May—4th June Half Term

16th July Close for Summer
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